
 
Dear Parents 

 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 
week.  

 

In Literacy, we will be continuing to look reports and journalistic writing. We will 
focus on the use of modal verbs, semi-colons and reported speech to improve our 

interview skills and report writing. 

 

In Numeracy, we will be identifying regular polygons by identifying the size of their 
interior angles. We will be revising metric units of weight, capacity and length. 

Also, we will be placing fractions on a number line and looking at mixed numbers 

and improper fractions. 
 

In Science, we will be investigating how seeds need water and warmth for 

germination, but not light, and making predictions based on scientific knowledge. 
We will be creating a line graph to present our results and interpreting our data 

thinking about whether it is sufficient to draw conclusions. 

 

In IPC, we will be recreating the Bayeux Tapestry using cloth, pastels and coffee 
stains. The students will be working in small groups and focussing on the personal 

learning goal of co-operation. 

 
In ICT, students will using Scratch to draw basic and complex shapes and learning 

how to tessellate them. Students will be encouraged to add colour, words and 

movement to their tessellations. 
 

In PSHE, we will be understanding why the children are motivated to making a 

positive contribution to supporting others. The children will continue with their 

preparations for the planned Fair on Wednesday 14 March. 
 

For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists every week and will be tested 

on the list on the same day, the following week. Please see student’s timetables to 

see when they have spellings. Students will have 11 words to learn during the 

course of the week. 

 
Notice & Reminders: 

 

 Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

 Please remember to read at home and sign the Reading Journal. 

 Please remember to learn the spellings and times tables and check which 

times table your child is completing, this is stuck at the front of the 
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communication book. 

 PSHE Fair Wednesday 14 March. Please remind children to bring in any 

equipment they may need. 

 Parents are encouraged to attend the fair between 10:00 and 11:00am. 

 Please remember to sign up online to the parent meetings using the letter 

as a reference that was sent out yesterday.  

 

 
Yours faithfully 

 

Year 5 Team 


